
 
 

 
 

to 
 

Avena Jain  

Jay Mehta 
 

{students from the department of Computer Science and Engineering (Data Science)} 
 

for securing 1st Prize at Mumbai Ideathon 

organized by IEEE chapter of TCET, Mumbai 

on 26th and 27th September 2025.  
 

 
 

Hearty congratulations to both the students! 

 

 
Dr. Hari Vasudevan 

                  (Principal) 


